
From: Denise Kolode
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Waste transfer station West Chicago IL 60185
Date: Wednesday, October 25, 2023 7:41:17 PM

Good day Mr. Brown,

I have been a resident of West Chicago for 17 years, the possible addition of a 2nd waste transfer station in my
hometown sickens me the proposed site for the 2nd station is a little less then 3 miles from my house and several 
large residential subdivisions, the increase in truck traffic, noise and smell is not in the best interest of the
community.
The elected leaders for our town in no way have the best interests of the residents. Please please I beg of you to do
what you can to not allow this 2nd transfer station in our small community.
Thank you,
Denise Kolode
261 Marcella Lane
West Chicago 60185
847-293-5171

Sent from my iPhone
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